
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 

Car vs Pedestrian Fatality-Lincoln Ave 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
November 10, 2020 
 

(Summerville, SC) Last night, just before 6:00, Charleston County sheriff’s deputies 

responded to a car versus pedestrian fatality on Lincoln Avenue near Dunmeyer Hill 

Road.  A vehicle was traveling south on Lincoln Avenue when a pedestrian entered the 

roadway.  The vehicle struck the pedestrian.  Unfortunately, the pedestrian died at the 

scene.  The driver remained on scene.  No charges were filed as of last night; however, 

the Traffic Division is still investigating the collision.     
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